
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NIPRO would like to express its deepest sympathies to all those affected by the recent earthquake 
in Turkey and Syria. 
To assist in relief and recovery efforts, the NIPRO Group has decided to provide the following 
support to those affected by the Turkey–Syria earthquake. 
 

• From NIPRO CORPORATION: 
A donation of 5 million yen through the Japanese Red Cross Society 

• From NIPRO Medical Turkey Ltd. Sti. (a consolidated subsidiary of NIPRO CORPORATION): 
A donation of relief funds through AHBAP (a local non-profit organization) and 
provision of free medical devices (blood tubing sets, AVFs, dialyzers, etc.) 

 
The NIPRO Group is dedicated to becoming a truly global comprehensive medical manufacturer 
capable of meeting the medical needs of people of different cultures, customs, lifestyles, and age 
groups from around the world. With that in mind, NIPRO sincerely hopes for the fastest possible 
relief and recovery of areas affected by this tragic disaster. 
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